

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 20, 2001

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428

REMOVE YIELD SIGNS AND

INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON

N. SHEPARD AV. AT E. LINNWOOD AV.

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Deputy Commissioner of Public Works

Jeffrey S. Polenske

City Engineer

Mariano A. Schifalacqua

September 4, 2001

Honorable Paul A. Henningsen 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON W. KILBOURN AV. AND N. 15TH ST.

Dear Alderman Henningsen:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this intersection that would warrant the above-captioned traffic control device.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

ንል JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 21, 2001

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 5TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON W. METCALF PL. AND N. 97TH ST.

Dear Alderman Bohl:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

○/\ JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 20, 2001

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 5TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON N. 97TH ST. AT N. COLONIAL DR.

Dear Alderman Bohl:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

JHI:dle **∫Æ**[



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 20, 2001

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 5TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON N. COLONIAL DR. AT W. AUER AV.

Dear Alderman Bohl:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

00



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Fredrick G. Gordon Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 7TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON W. BURLEIGH ST., FROM N. 58TH ST. TO N. 60TH ST.

Dear Alderman Gordon:

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We recommend posting 20 Miles Per Hour When Children Are Present on this roadway. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the October 4, 2001 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 18, 2001

Honorable Fredrick G. Gordon Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 7TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL FOUR WAY STOP ON W. ROOSEVELT DR. AND N. NORWOOD PL.

Dear Alderman Gordon:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 11, 2001

Honorable Robert D. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON S. 21ST ST. AT W. ROGERS ST.

Dear Alderman Donovan:

Our on-going crash identification and surveillance program indicated a need to investigate the above-captioned intersection for a control change. Our findings show that three crashes have been reported to the Milwaukee Police Department in nine months. We, therefore, recommend the above-captioned traffic control change.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 18, 2001

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Jeffrey A. Pawlinski 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

8TH AND 12TH ALD. DISTS. – FILE #010428 INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON W. EUCLID AV. AND S. 24TH ST.

Dear Members of the Common Council:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Randy Perez to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the Milwaukee Police Department records show that three accidents were reported in less than four months. We, therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of Stop signs on West Euclid Avenue at South 24th Street.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

OM JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works
James P. Purko
Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer

September 4, 2001

Honorable Donald F. Richards 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 9TH ALD. DIST. – FILE # 010428 INSTALL NO TRUCKS 3 TONS OR OVER ON N. 51ST BD. AND W. BRADLEY RD.

Dear Alderman Richards:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Marvin Grossmeyer to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found since this street is strictly residential, we recommend that heavy trucking be prohibited.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**W**(JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 11, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON S. 2ND ST., FROM W. LAPHAM BD. TO W. MAPLE ST.

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We recommend posting 20 Miles Per Hour When Children Are Present on this roadway. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the October 4, 2001 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

الال) المال: JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 11, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON W. MITCHELL ST., FROM S. 1ST ST. TO S. 3RD ST.

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We recommend posting 20 Miles Per Hour When Children Are Present on this roadway. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the October 4, 2001 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 20, 2001

Honorable Willie L. Hines 17th Aldermanic District City Hall, Room 205

17th ALD. DIST. –FILE #010428 INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON W. WALNUT ST. AT N. 37TH ST

Dear Alderman Hines:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee Meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Very truly yours

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**Y(** JHI:bdz



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 11, 2001

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 17TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010428 REMOVE ONE WAY ON N. 50TH ST., FROM W. NORTH AV. TO W. LISBON AV.

Dear Alderman Hines:

To provide better circulation around the newly constructed Milwaukee Police Department Third District, North 50th Street is being converted into a two-way street.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer